
 

 

17th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Meeting to Discuss KS1 SATs Preparations 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss and share information about KS1 SATs, which will be 
carried out throughout the month of May (unlike the Year 6 SATs, there are no fixed dates that 
assessments have to be completed on in Year 2). The meeting has been arranged for Tuesday 31st 
January at 3.45pm – 4.15pm. 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be share sample questions and provide further information around 
which tests the children will be sitting. There have been a number of key changes introduced this year 
with regards to the focus of tests and also how the scores will be shared.  
 
Our main priority is for the children to feel confident, supported and well prepared so that they will be 
able to do their best when the time comes for them to sit their SATs. The pastoral team will also be 
present at the meeting, and will be offering parents a drop-in session to discuss if their child requires 
specific support.  
 
We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly  
Acting Headteacher 

 


